
NEWSLETTER                                                                                         
Friday 24th September 2021 

We have a small percentage of children who arrive late 

in the morning. We understand that circumstances            

occasionally arise and that problems occur, we are more 

than happy to support families at these times. Please call 

school on these occasions and we will assist in the best 

way we can.  

Please note that classroom doors will be opened at 

8:40am and close promptly at 8.50am after which time 

your child will need to be signed in at the school office.  

School finishes for all Pupils at 3:15pm.                                                                                              

We would  appreciate your support in this matter. 

Morning Procedures 
 

Monday 27th September  - Year 3 Fox Howl Assembly 

video will be sent to Y3 Parents 

Thursday 7th October - 5:30pm-6pm                           

Open Evening for new starters September 2022 

Friday 15th October - End Of Term 

Monday 1st November - School re-opens @ 8:50am 

Friday 5th November  - Academy photography  

Thursday 11th November - 5:30pm-6pm                    

Open Evening for new starters September 2022 

Dates for the Diary 

As the dry weather continues, it’s a joy to see the children completing as many of their 

PE sessions as possible outside. From the sounds of their laughter and chatter, it is clear 

they enjoy the challenges and activities set by the teachers. We aim to hold the            

Commando Jo sessions outside too and when we speak to the children about these       

lessons, they tell us they really enjoy the missions they have to complete. It’s amazing 

just what the children can create from some tyres, cones, pipes and netting! 

Our Year 5 children are a couple of weeks into their swimming lessons now. After a delay to our 

usual program, classes 16, 17 and 18 travel every Monday to the pool to catch up with their         

swimming tuition. So far, they are proving a great success. It’s lovely to know that the children can 

once again visit public baths. 

We often find some mix ups with kit and school uniform as they get changed for PE especially with 

our younger pupils. We would be grateful if you could you help us out by making sure that all of 

your child’s clothes and shoes are labelled with their name. If you do find that you need some new 

additional uniform, CHAPTA sell a range of good quality used clothing. Just contact them via the 

email on our website for further information. 

Have a lovely weekend 
Kind regards 
 
Mrs Hewson                                                                                                                                                            
Headteacher 

Chapelford Village Primary 
School  



Well done to all that have received awards and certificates.  

Keep up the good work!! 

Please be aware that we are a NUT FREE school as we have 
children in school with nut allergies. Please do not send your 
child into school with nut related products. Thank you  

Have a lovely weekend. 

Bikes and scooters must NOT be ridden until outside 

of  the school grounds!  

Please remember that dogs except for assistance dog 

are  NOT permitted on school grounds  under any      

circumstances. Thank you . 

Health & Safety Reminders 

4 Aaliyah 13 Thomas 

5 Maisy 14 James 

6 Seraya 15 Sam 

7 Shaeden 16 Oliver 

8 Daniel 17 Adam 

9 Eleanor 18 Alexia 

10 Billy 19 Rebecca 

11 Dhiaan 20 Aashna 

12 Jake 21 Lola 

4 Abhinav 13 Sienna 

5 Elliott 14 Charlie 

6 Louka 15 Issy 

7 Samar 16 Ellie-Mai 

8 Maya 17 Erin 

9 Lucy  18 James 

10 Mia 19 Mikey-Joe 

11 Milo 20 Lloyd 

12 Faris 21 Dylan 

Reader of the Week 

Position available in the kitchen for kitchen Assistant 
10 hours a week, 2 hours a day over the lunchtime   

period, Training and uniform provided 
 

Kitchen experience is a bonus but not essential. 
Please email kahmad@warrington.gov.uk                                         

for an application form. 

School Kitchen Vacancy 
The photographers will be on site on                                            

Friday 5th November in the School Hall.                    

Family photographs will be taken from 8:30am access 

via the community entrance. Individual and sibling 

photographs will be taken throughout the school day. 

Academy Photography 

Star Learner 

mailto:kahmad@warrington.gov.uk

